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August 10, 2017

Dr. Darrell Puls
Dean of Academic Affairs
Gather 4 Him Christian College

Dear Dr. Puls,

Eastern Oregon University (EOU) will accept the Associates of Arts degree which you are authorized to
award by the State of Washington. EQU will recognize the AA from Gather 4 Him CC as satisfying EOU's
General Education Core Requirements, and your students will transfer into EOU with junior standing.

Please keep us informed about the progress of your accreditation so that we can note it in our records
when it occurs. We look forward to serving your students with our pathways to a baccalaureate degree.
Please ask your advisors to visit our online pathways website at
https://www.eou.edu/online/programs/!

Sincerely,

—a SUE

Sarah E. Witte
Provost and Sr. Vice President for Academic Affairs

Cc: David Vande Pol, Executive Director of Outreach and Innovation

Emily Sharratt, Registrar
Angie Adams, Executive Assistant to the Provost
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